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Consider recommendations for the Public Health Department's FY 2007-08 ongoing revenue agreements, as
follows:

a) Receive the corrected list for PHD Ongoing Contracts for FY 2007-08 submitted during the budget process; and

b) Acknowledge the CEO's execution of 3 ongoing revenue agreements between the Public Health Department and
the Cities of Lompoc, Goleta and Guadalupe.
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